

February 5, 2018

To: Dylan Rodríguez, Chair

**Riverside Division** 

From: Tim Paine, Chair

Committee on Educational Policy

Re: Assessment of Learning Undergraduate Programs in AY 16-17 Report

The Committee on Educational Policy reviewed the Assessment of Learning in Undergraduate Programs in AY 16-17 report at their February 2, 2018 meeting. The Committee was appreciative of the analyses and contribution that the Director of Evaluation and Assessment Gary Coyne provided in the report. The report will be utilized as a resource for the reviews of undergraduate programs that are conducted by the Committee.